
 

 

 

 

 

Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference:     TDA48/25  /  2025/158100 
 26 May 2025 
 

 
The Resident 
Eton Road 
LINDFIELD  NSW  2070 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Eton Road, Lindfield - Proposed temporary speed cushions  
 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to install temporary speed cushions on Eton Road, 
as shown on the attached Plan Eton/TDA/48/25.   
 
Background 
 
Council has received multiple requests to replace the existing pedestrian refuge on Eton Road 
at Winchester Avenue with a raised wombat crossing.  In 2024 Council approved the 
construction of a wombat crossing at this location, subject to available funding.   
 
Council is seeking funding from Transport for NSW under its Get NSW Active Program to 
construct the wombat crossing.  However, there have been several requests for more 
immediate action to be taken to provide greater pedestrian protection, until funding can be 
found for the wombat crossing.   
 
Proposed changes 
 
A row of 3 speed cushions is proposed on Eton Road to the north of Winchester Avenue.  The 
speed cushions will slow southbound traffic on approach to the pedestrian refuge, making it 
safer for pedestrians to cross. 
 
It is proposed that the speed cushions be installed on a temporary basis.  If funding can be 
found to construct the wombat crossing, then the speed cushions would be removed following 
its construction. 
 
Submit your feedback 
 
Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 
 
 
 



 

 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 20 June 2025.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


